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Well done to the following students in 10GD who have 

been noticed by their teachers as having a fantastic work 

ethic. 

Jhavanni Allen 

Amber Treves 

Allan Gibson 

James Hodges 

Sarah Rotherham 

Mereana Wanihi--Wallace 

Kiana Millar 

Keep up the great work! 

- Miss Goldsworthy  

On Friday, August 26th Te Mana K, Liam B, 

Christie W & Ally K were joined with students 

from other local schools at the Whanganui  

Regional Museum where they met Prime Minister 

John Key.  The students were given the  

opportunity to ask the Prime Minister questions 

and were lucky enough to get their photo with him 

afterwards.  

Lower North Island  

Secondary School Netball 

Tournament 
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Cullinane College Newsletter 

Principals Message  

- Kevin Shore 

Duke of Edinburgh 

We are now preparing for the Adventurous Journey part of the 

Duke of Edinburgh Hillary Award. Students should have nearly 

completed their Service, Physical and Skill sections, but this 

does not have to be complete to go on the Journey. Students will need to do the training online - 

the cost for this is $65, and is paid directly to the provider. Please see www.bronzetraining.com 

for both Silver and Bronze training. Students cannot go on the Journey till training is completed 

Over due Library Books  - If you have any over due library books at home, please return these in ASAP to the College Library. 

SPORTS PHOTOS 

Year 11 Sports Science Ski Trip 

Girls Rippa/ Sevens Rugby 

results so far this season: 

 

Vs City College 4-1 win 

Vs Rangitikei College 9-1 win 

Vs Wanganui High School 3-

3 draw 

REMINDER: EARLY FINISHES 

Early Finish 1: On Tuesday 6th September students will be  

dismissed from classes at 1.40pm so that staff can participate in 

NCEA Moderation Across Schools. The bus for rural students to 

Wanganui City College will run as usual and a classroom will be 

available for those waiting to catch a bus. 

Early Finish 2: On Friday 9th September staff will be attending a 

paid union meeting. Students will be dismissed from 12.40pm. The 

bus for rural students to Wanganui City College will be running at 

1pm.  


